
 

Above the Clouds JOYMAKERS! 
 
I hope you and your families are staying well. Thank you for your support of ATC’s ongoing efforts to 
continue to bring joy and hope to children.  With your help, we have already served 100 kids this 
year through the Dream Flyover program!  
 
I am writing to invite you to join the Joymaker Ground Crew for: 
 
A Dream Flyover / Drive-by 
next Tuesday, September 29th 
to benefit more than 50 kids 
at their special education schools!!! 
Raj Suchdev, who took great photos as a member of the Joymaker ground crew at the Canton 
Flyover, will fly this mission out of Manchester NH! We are working with Firefighters and Police to 
add a drive-by at each of the two locations. 
 
ATC is looking for volunteers at each of the 2 sites. You’ll see below that the time 
commitments are brief, but your kindness will last a long time in the hearts of these kids. 
 
·      10:10 a.m. – 11:40 a.m. at a BEVERLY SCHOOL 
 
·      10:30 a.m. – 12:00 noon at an ANDOVER SCHOOL 
 
·      ** NOTE that the order of the Flyovers may change 
  
 
JOYMAKER volunteer roles at each location include: 
 
-       one on-site pilot (Pilots, you are SO COOL!  Kids LOVE to meet you!) 
 
-       3-4 volunteers for photography 
 
-       1-2 volunteers for video 
 
-       artists for onsite chalk art 
 
-       other volunteers for general noise making, cheering on, possible drive by with signs and 
balloons, etc.  
 



While we initially envisioned Flyovers for children who are “Future Dream Flyers”, we are pleased to 
have expanded ATC’s reach to children with special needs who have been living at their residential 
schools, and further isolated during this pandemic. 
 
Even as we wear PPE masks and maintain a 6-foot distance from each other and the kids, I know 
that the kids will see your smiling eyes and will deeply appreciate your expressions of kindness to 
them. Your presence is the greatest present! 
 
Reply via this Email, call or text to MARY with your YES!, along with the Flyover location you 
can attend on September 29th, and I’ll get right back to you with more details. 
 
Thank you so much for your kindness to bring joy and hope to kids! 
   
All the best, 
 
      Mary 
 
Mary Gorman 
Above the Clouds 
mary@abovethecloudskids.org 
617-678-5874 cell 
 
abovethecloudskids.org 

 

mailto:mary@abovethecloudskids.org
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=3b06fecf50&e=75347ca4ae

